
 
 

Notice of Construction 
 

      Project Start Date:  October 18, 2023 

      Project Completion Date:  June 28, 2024 
 

Lake Avenue Pedestrian Access Improvements Project 
In the City of Pasadena, California 

 
The City of Pasadena and its contractor, Elecnor Belco, Inc. will be installing two new traffic 
signals, pedestrian scale street lighting, various street and sidewalk improvements along Lake 
Avenue between Corson Street and California Boulevard. 
 

Typical work hours are Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. and may be adjusted 
to accommodate City demands. Temporary “No Parking” signs may be posted as needed to secure 
material delivery zones.  
 

The City of Pasadena and contractor will do its best to minimize disruption caused by the 
construction.  An Inspector from the City’s Department of Public Works, wearing a safety vest and 
a City identification badge, will be present on the job site to answer questions or provide assistance 
as needed. 
 

If you cannot locate an Inspector, please contact the Department of Public Works at (626) 744-4718 
between 7:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m.  In case of an after-hour emergency, call Emergency Services at 
(626) 744-4241 or Richard Yee at (626) 744-4643. 
 
Additional project information is available on the City’s website at: 
 
https://www.cityofpasadena.net/public-works/engineering-and-construction/construction/ 
 
 

Department of Public Works  

100 N. Garfield Ave. Rm N306 

Pasadena, California  91101 
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